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TO: H. COMPANY MEMBERS AND SPOUSES AUGUST 20, 1992

FROM: TOE YOSHINO AND LLOYD TODA ?Qg(y’,i'*‘
CORRESPONDENTS FOR L.A. H. COMPANY

1. H. CHAPTER HAD IT'S DINNER MEETING AT TAIX'S RESTAURANT ON

JuLy 30, 1992. THOSE WHO ATTENDED AND ENJOYED THE DELICIOUS

PRIME RIB, NEW YORK STEAK AND FISH DINNER WERE: MAS FUJII,
YOSHI/CASEY KASUYAMA, JANET MURAKAMI, GEORGE NISHINAKA, DOROTHY/DUKE
OGAWA, CHIZ/TED OHIRA, TOM SHIMAZU, GRACE/MEKVIN TAKAMORI,
MICHI/LLOYD TODA, MIKE TSUJI AND TOE YOSHINO. SPECIAL GUEST FOR

THE EVENINS WAS HIME MORISHIGE FROM DENVER. IT WAS GOOD TO SEE

HER LOOXING SO WELL.

2. LLOYD TODA MAILED IN THE REGISTRATION TO PLEASANT
HAWATIAN HOLIDAYS FOR H. CHAPTER MEMBERS THAT SIGNED UP WITH HIM
FOR THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION. EACH INDIVIDUAL WILL RECEIVE
A STATEMENT FROM PLEASANT HAWAIIAN HOLIDAYS FOR THE FINAL PAYMENT.
EACH INDIVIDUAL MUST SEND IN THEIR FINAL PAYMENT TO PLEASANT
HAWAIIAN HOLIDAYS. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CALL PLEASANT
HAWAIIAN HOLIDAYS GROUP DEPARTMENT. PHONE: 1-800-542-924% AND

ASK FOR SANDY.

3. THE BEAUTIFUL SUMI PAINTINGS BY JACKSON MORISAWA OF MUSASHI
AND THE HORSES WERE BOUGHT BY CHIZ/TED OHIRA (MUSASHI), DOROTHY/
DUKE OGAWA (HORSE) AND MICHI/LLOYD TODA (HORSE).

4. HEARD FROM CHRIS KEEGAN THAT TURK TOKITA WAS IN THE HOSPITAL
NEAR SAN DIEGO, SCRIPPS INSTITUTE, FOR A COMPLETE CHECK U?.

THEY FOUND A FEW THINGS WRONG WITH HIM AND WE HOPE IT IS NOT TOD
SERIOUS AND THAT HE WILL HAVE FU_L RECOVERY.

5. JOE YAMAKI HAD PROSTATE OPERATION ON AUGUST 3RD. H= WcNT HOME
ON AUGUST 9TH AND IS RECOVERING VERY WELL.

6. CHIZ AND TED OHIRA WENT TO NEW YORK FOR A WZEK TO VISIT THEIR
SON AND HIS FAMILY.



7. THOSE WHO WISH TO ATTEND THE H. COMPANY MINI-REUNION IN VEGAS,
CONTACT TED OHIRA OR LLOYD TODA. $80.00 PER ROOM (DOUBLE OCCUPANCY)
FOR PEOPLE NOT GOING ON THE BUS.

8. WE MISSED MIKE TSUJI'S "HOWE'" COLUMN IN THE 100/442 ASSOCIATION
NEWSLETTER. IT WAS DUE TO COMPUTER ERROR AND IT SHOULD BE IN THE
NEXT EDITION.

9. TO ALL MAINLAND MEMBERS ATTENDING THE GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY REUNION:

HARRY KIYABU SENT THE 1993 CONVENTION QUESTIONNAIRE FOR OUR CHAPTER
NITE. THIS IS THE MOST IMPORTANT NITE OF THE REUNION. YOU WILL

BE ABLE TO SEE ALL THE HOWE MEMBERS TOGETHER. SEND IN YOUR
QUESTIONNAIRE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH THE MONEY FOR THE DINNER

AND SHIRT.
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